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28 February 2025 

Dear Parent and Carers 

Pre-Public Examinations - 10th March – 21st March 2025 

The second series of Pre-Public Examinations take place from 10th March until 21 March.  We have tried to 
timetable the longer examinations during morning sessions where possible.  However, please note that on 
occasion an afternoon examination may run into Champions’ Hour but we have tried to limit this as much as 
possible.   

Please find attached: 

 A PPE2 Timetable for the exams between 10th March and 21st March 

 An Information Booklet that includes the subject content that will be examined in this series and 
suggested ways to revise for each exam. 

After a successful February half term supporting NEA subjects, 78 students accessed over 180 sessions which 
equates to an additional 450 hours of teacher support.  As this was so successful we will be running revision 
sessions in the first week of the Easter holidays.  Please save the date: 14th - 17th April 

We are extremely pleased with how well Year 11 are working and striving to achieve their best, and we 
appreciate all that you have done to support them up to now and over the next few months.  We would like 
to celebrate all of this effort and hard work with the Year 11 Prom. 

We can officially announce that we will be holding the Prom for our Class of ‘25 on Thursday 26th June at 
Bowden Hall Hotel, Gloucester.  

The Prom is a fantastic opportunity for students to celebrate the hard work they have shown throughout 
this year - they thoroughly deserve a proper celebration to mark the end of their time at Barnwood Park 
School. Students have been informed that any persistent absenteeism or poor behaviour in school over the 
next few months may result in us uninviting students from the Prom.  

We would like Prom 2025 to be the best yet, and a huge celebration of the hard work of our Year 11 students, 
therefore Barnwood Park School reserves the right to remove students from the Prom at any point, if they 
display unacceptable behaviour. By purchasing a Prom ticket, you agree to the following 
expectations/conditions:  

Students: (During Term 4 and 5): 

 Less than 3 referrals to AP  

 Attendance higher than 50% 

 No suspensions from school 
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Any student in breach of these conditions will be removed from Prom 2025. 

Parents/Carers: 

 Remain contactable and available throughout the evening of the Prom 2025 on 26th  June 

 Students to be collected at 10:30pm promptly, at the end of Prom 2025 

More details regarding the Prom will be available in due course. 

I hope you find this information helpful and if you have any questions about the PPEs, Prom or about Year 
11 please do not hesitate to contact any of the contacts from the information booklet.  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Rachel Aboud 
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